
Dear HKIRC Member, 
  
You are cordially invited to an HKIRC members’ forum for the User Class to receive a 
presentation on transition of HKIRC Board structure according to the public consultation paper 
published by HKSARG in May 2007.  You are most welcome to provide your views and 
comments on options in relation to the transition. 
  
The presentation will be conducted by Jonathan Shea, CEO of HKIRC/HKDNR.  Directors on 
HKIRC Board representing your class will be present to seek your view on this matter. 
  
DATE:      29 March 2008 (Saturday) 
TIME:      10:00am to 11:00am 
VENUE:  Conference Room, HKIRC Office, Unit 2002-2005, 20/F, ING Tower, 308 Des Voeux 
Road Central, Sheung Wan, Hong Kong. 
  
Please advise whether you will attend by replying to this email.  You can also call Marvin Chow 
on 2319 3803 if you require any assistance on this matter. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
  
Customer Service Department 
Hong Kong Internet Registration Corporation Limited (HKIRC) 
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